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For courses in Human Geography.     A distinctly modern look at human
geography  Described as "fresh, innovative, and intelligent," Human
Geography: Places and Regions in Global Context is acclaimed for its
global approach, conceptual rigor, engaging real-world applications,
and outstanding visual program. Knox and Marston foster awareness of
current issues and developing trends from a geographic perspective,
and provide a solid foundation in the fundamentals of human
geography.   The authors integrate compelling local, regional, and
global viewpoints to give meaning to people and places. By providing
access to the latest ideas, concepts, and theories, the text deepens
students' understanding of the interdependence of places and regions
in a globalizing world. The Seventh Edition extends Knox/Marston's
modern approach, integrating new technology as well as new visual and
thematic features relevant to human geography today.   
MasteringGeography™ not included. Students, if MasteringGeography is
a recommended/mandatory component of the course, please ask your
instructor for the correct ISBN and course ID. MasteringGeography
should only be purchased when required by an instructor. Instructors,
contact your Pearson representative for more information.
MasteringGeography is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment
product designed to personalize learning and improve results. With a
wide range of interactive, engaging, and assignable activities, students
are encouraged to actively learn and retain tough course concepts.
&nbsp.


